
Stockton Schools Tag Rugby report October 2017 

On Wednesday 4th October 2017 Oxbridge Lane took twenty Year 5/6 children to Allens West playing fields for the annual Stockton Primary Schools Tag 

rugby competition. Following extensive trials in school the best twenty players were chosen to represent the school and split into two teams. The children 

had be given special training, by Liam a professional coach from Stockton Rugby Club, before the competition to enable them to be at the peak of fitness 

and to sharpen their game skills! The children looked resplendent in their Oxbridge Lane sports kit and really gave a fantastic account of themselves. They 

were swift, skilful and sportsman like throughout the competition.  We played against teams from our cluster and won three games altogether. The final 

game was a titanic head to head clash between our two sides. We think it was a draw! Credit goes to all of our players who were excellent ambassadors for 

our school. We subsequently learnt we have qualified for the Stockton area finals. Go Oxbridge! Finally, thanks to Liam, Miss Hook and Mrs Crane for their 

hard work in organising and training. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


